
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 19, 2010 

 

 

 

Brooks E. Harlow, P.C. 

Miller Nash, LLP 

4400 Two Union Square 

601 Union Street 

Seattle, WA  98101-2352 

 

Dear Mr. Harlow: 

 

We have received your recent notice of acquisition of control by TMS West Coast, Inc., 

of auto transportation certificate C-819 and charter/excursion certificates CH-19 and  

ES-67 which are currently held by Holland America Lines, Inc. Because this is an 

acquisition of control, the existing certificates will not change. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this transaction, please contact Tina Leipski of our 

Licensing Service staff at (360) 664-1170 or by e-mail at tleipski@wutc.wa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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